
Welcome! The New Orleans Jazz Museum uses a pass

system for all free indoor public performances.

All patrons wishing to attend a daytime public performance

must receive a pass from the front desk, located on the first

floor of the Museum, which will be collected at the door of

the Performance Center located on the third floor.

Passes will only be available day of show beginning at 10

a.m. Limit two (2) per person available on a first come, first

served basis. There will be a total of 80 passes available

per concert.

The doors will open at 1:50 P.M. We kindly ask for your

prompt attendance. Please note that a pass only

guarantees your seat if you arrive on time. If the concert

reaches capacity, passes will not be honored after 2:05

p.m. Your seat will be given to the next patron waiting to

attend.

We hope you enjoy our popular music offerings!  


